
LEGAL NOTICE
TOWN OF CROMWELL

PUBLIC HEARING
CHARTER REVISION COMMISSION

MAY 4, 2016

Cromwell, CT –Notice is hereby given that the Cromwell Charter Revision Commission,
pursuant to the requirements of Section 7-191 of the Connecticut General Statutes, as
amended, will hold a Public Hearing on the current Charter of the Town on 
Wednesday, May 4, 2016 at 7:00 p.m.at the Cromwell Town Hall, 41 West Street, 
Cromwell, Connecticut 06416, Room 224/5.  The Commission is seeking input on any 
possible changes to the Charter and on the revisions recommended to the Commission
by the Town Council.  Any person wishing to comment is invited to speak at this 
hearing.

_______________________________
Michael Camilleri, Chairman
Charter Revision Commission


